
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Update on the Davenport Elevated Guideway Progress 

What’s happening this weekend? There will be a closure this weekend on the Barrie line, 
with associated transit impacts to allow for continued work and testing on the guideway and 
to prepare for test trains on the guideway on Monday.  As part of  the Davenport Diamond 
Guideway project, GO train service on the Barrie line will be adjusted on Saturday, April 
1 and Sunday, April 2. Trains will only run between Allandale Waterfront GO and Downsview 
Park GO during this service adjustment. On Monday, April 3, rail service will be reduced to 
four morning rush hour trains and four evening rush hour trains operating between Allandale 
Waterfront GO to Downsview Park GO. Customers will need to transfer to TTC at Downsview 
Park GO to continue to Union Station. GO Bus replacement will provide service in between 
rail hour, however they will not serve Downsview Park GO. 

As there are some planned adjustments to GO Transit services on Monday, April 3, 
customers are reminded to check gotransit.com before they travel. 

Passenger service is planned to commence along the guideway on Tuesday, April 4th.We 
will keep the community updated. For more information, please contact the Toronto West 
community engagement team at TorontoWest@metrolinx.com or call 416-202-6911. 

*All Details are subject to change*  
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